Bill,

Have reviewed the revised proposal attached and the allocation of Dr.

Garverick's contribution in Appendix E.  I approve.

Sincerely,

John Gardner

Associate Dean, Research and Outreach

College of Agriculture, Food, and Natural Resources

University of Missouri

2-44 Ag Bldg

Columbia, MO  65211

 

voice 573 882 7488

 

-----Original Message-----

From: Bill Koshar [mailto:koshar.3@osu.edu] 

Sent: Friday, June 07, 2002 3:51 PM

To: Gardner, John C.

Subject: NC-113 RESUBMISSION PAPERWORK

Per my discussion with Bev Spencer, please see the attached.

Thank you.

William A. Koshar (Bill)

Administrative Associate - Director's Office

Ohio Agricultural Research & Development Center

The Ohio State University

1680 Madison Avenue, Wooster, Ohio  44691

Telephone:  330-263-3705

Facsimile:  330-263-3688

e-mail:  koshar.3@osu.edu

Notary Public Exp: April 26, 2005

